
Witness  appeal  following
Drumbrae collision

Police are appealing for information following a one-vehicle
road collision in the early hours of this morning.

Enquiries  are  underway  after  a  Vauxhall  Corsa  travelling
northwards  on  Drumbrae  North  collided  with  a  wall  on
Queensferry  Road  at  around  3.15am.

The 18-year-old driver of the car sustained serious injuries
and was transferred to the Edinburgh Royal Infirmary, where he
his in a stable condition.

Anyone who may have witnessed the incident or was in the area
at the time is urged to contact Police Scotland on 101.
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